
 

 

January 15, 2018 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
This reference letter is being written on behalf of Jake Nordstrom.  It is my pleasure to  
offer my letter of recommendation for Jake and his Eagle Scout Project.  I’ve had the 
privilege of working with Jake as his coach and his employer.   
 
I’ve known Jake since he was six years old.  Jake entered my travel baseball program 
as a confident and motivated player. He had great maturity at a young age and had a 
work ethic like I’ve never seen. His leadership qualities showed early on, which he put 
to good use as our starting catcher and team captain. I often use Jake as an example to 
our new young players when talking about commitment and being fearless in game 
situations.  This ultimate team guy would and did anything within his power to help his 
team find success. 
 
Jake has been employed by my company, Golden Gate Sliders, seasonly since 2014 as 
a Summer Camp Instructor.  In this position, Jake had the responsibility for instructing 
and teaching baseball techniques and catching fundamentals to players ages six to 13.  
Jake has exceeded all expectations of our company’s coaching standards.  Because of 
Jake’s innate coaching abilities and natural leadership our program has attracted new 
players.   
 
Jake has impeccable follow through, he’s the first to show, last to leave and always 
willing to lend an extra hand.  I know first-hand Jake will succeed in any of his 
endeavors.  
 
If you would like to discuss this further, please feel free to contact me.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Jake Carrillo 

Golden Gate Sliders Baseball - Owner/Professional Instructor 

Email:  aoneofakind@sbcglobal.net 

Phone: (707) 332-8535 
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